
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 21 June 2007 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 HAWKE STREET CAR PARK 
 
 A letter was received from Bill Poysden regarding the poor state of the Hawke Street car park. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 (a) That the letter be received. 
 
 (b) That a letter be sent to the owners of the Hawke Street car park requesting that improvements 

be made to the car park, and enclosing for the owners’ information copies of other relevant 
correspondence received. 

 
 (c) That the Board write to Occupational Safety and Health division of the Department of Labour 

outlining the above and requesting comment. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


